
Submitter: Erin Harrell 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health 
Care 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2029 

Professional mental health support is critical to the sustainable well-being of our 

communities. It takes legal protections like these to make this possible. 


